
 

 

Friday 30th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well as we move into the Autumn period. 
 
Students at Mulberry UTC have been engaging in a number of interactions with industry professionals in 
recent weeks including a lecture from a Screenwriter and a Forensic Psychologist. We also welcomed a 
team of trainers from Barts NHS Trust who were onsite to deliver the NHS Care Certificate to our T Level 
Health students, in advance of them starting their work placement at the Royal London Hospital.  
 
We are also very excited to announce that we have welcomed British theatre director, set designer and 
costume designer ULTZ and Sadeysa Greenaway-Bailey a freelance performance designer onsite this 
week. They will be based at Mulberry UTC as one of their locations whilst they launch their new Theatre 
Design Course. We know that access to such acclaimed industry professionals is going to really enhance 
the experience of our performance and production arts students. 
 
Mock Exam Week and Remote Learning  
The week beginning Monday 31st October is our mock exam week. This will be for all Year 11 and Year 
13 for their GCSE and A Level exams and also for any Year 12 students who will be sitting January 
exams. A timetable will be distributed imminently.  
 
For the remaining time during the week, all students will be provided with online materials to continue 
to work remotely. There is also a compulsory science trip running that week for Year 13 science 
students. 
 
Open Evening 
Our first Open Evening for prospective Year 10 and 12 students and parents will take place on Thursday 
20th October from 4:30pm to 6:30pm. Please share this date with your family and friends. I have 
attached our flyer at the end of this letter. 
 
Free School Meals 
A letter and text has gone to parents and carers about what to do if you believe your child is eligible for 
Free School Meals. Both new and existing parents are required to provide confirmation from the local 
authority. New applications can be made here: www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/apply 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 

http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/apply


 

 

 
 

 


